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Announcement for Company auditors to comply  
International Auditing Standards  

1. Myanmar Accountancy Council issued the notification No. (20/2018) dated 4th July 2018 

for public accountants to comply with international auditing standards. 

2. The Directorate of Investment and Company Administration encourages companies and 
body corporates within the Union to adopt the International Auditing Standards in accordance 
with the notification issued by Myanmar Accountancy Council.  
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